
Pulaski Juvenile and Domestic Relations District Court: Dress and 
Conduct Code  

 
The content of this page was provided by the Pulaski Juvenile and Domestic Relations District Court and 
has been posted on Virginia's Judicial System website as a courtesy to the Pulaski Juvenile and Domestic 
Relation District Court. 
 
The following dress and conduct code applies to all persons entering the Juvenile and Domestic 
Relations District Court Courtroom.  This is a commonsense dress code, and it is intended to 
promote respect for the Court and all participants.  If you violate this dress code, the Bailiff will 
not allow you to enter the Courtroom. 
 

1. You must dress appropriately for all Court appearances.  The following are 
examples of inappropriate clothing: shorts, tanktops, cutoffs, halter tops, dirty 
clothing, clothing with disrespectful language or images, or clothing that is too 
revealing or shows your underwear.  

 
2. Please remove your hat and sunglasses before you enter the Courtroom. 
 
3. No food, drink, or gum is allowed in the Courtroom. 
 
4. Cell phones are not permitted in the Courtroom.  If your cell phone contains 

information relevant to your case, notify the Bailiff.  The Court will then decide 
whether to allow the cell phone. 

 
5. No children are allowed in the Courtroom – unless they are witnesses or parties. 

Neither the Clerk nor the Bailiff will watch your children for you.  
 
6. Most proceedings in this Court are closed to the public.  The Bailiff will only allow 

admission to parties and those expressly permitted by the Court. 
 

THIS DRESS AND CONDUCT CODE IS STRICTLY ENFORCED 
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